The Matthew R. Simmons

¢ WINDSTORM CHALLENGE

May 10, 2024

The Matthew R. Simmons Windstorm Challenge centers around preparing the next

generation of Maine’s workforce and inspiring a future of climate solutions. Exposing

middle and high school students to the design and engineering process of floating

offshore wind turbines not only equips students for college, but for their future

career as a whole. With the help of sponsors like you, the ASCC is able to offer this
event to students at zero cost including transportation assistance.
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